Finance Committee Meeting
July 25, 2017
Committee Members Present:
Nort Schramm,
Roger Williamson,
Larry Mitchell
Administration and guest:

City Manager, Dave Faber

8:00 A.M.
Discussion on the Millage Rate. Recommendation would be to leave it at the current rate, 18.9.

City Manager Faber updated the committee on the progress of the current audit. The Audit should be
complete soon.

City Manager Faber asked to send out RFP’s for current banking services. Recommendation would be
to send out to the local banks.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 A.M.
Respectfully submitted

Larry Mitchell



